CHRISTOPHER S. BOND, MISSOURI, CHAIRMAN
JOHN F. KERRY, MASSACHUSETTS, RANKING MEMBER

CONRAD BURNS, MONTANA CARL LEVIN, MICHIGAN

ROBERT F. BENNETT, UTAH TOM HARKIN, IOWA

OLYMPIA J. SNOWE, MAINE JOSEPH I, LIEBERMAN, CONNECTICUT

MICHAEL ENZI, WYOMING PAUL D. WELLSTONE, MINNESOTA _ )

PETER G. FITZGERALD, ILLINOIS MAX CLELAND, GEORGIA

MIKE CRAPO, IDAHO MARY LANDRIEU, LOUISIANA nl EB Ena [

GEORGE ALLEN, VIRGINIA JOHMN EDWARDS, NORTH CAROLINA

JOHN ENSIGN, NEVADA MARIA CANTWELL, WASHINGTON c S B
EMILIA DISANTO, REPUBLICAN STAFF DIRECTOR OMMITTEE ON SMALL BUSINESS
PAUL H. COOKSEY, REPUBLICAN CHIEF COUNSEL

PATRICIA R. FORBES, DEMOCRATIC STAFF DIRECTOR AND CHIEF COUNSEL WAaSHINGTON, DC 20510-6350

May 16, 2001

The Honorable Charles E. Grassley
Chairman

Committee on Finance

219 Dirksen Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Chuck:

Thank you for your letter responding to my concerns about the Retirement Security and
Savings Act of 2001 (S. 742). I appreciate your willingness to take steps to revise the bill’s
provision concerning the automatic rollover of certain mandatory distributions or eliminate that
provision if it proves to be unworkable. Resolving this issue will eliminate many concerns raised
by small business owners across the nation.

In addition, I appreciated the opportunity to talk with you today about the top-heavy
rules. As we discussed, I believe the optimal solution is simply to repeal these outdated rules.
Short of that, however, we can make a number of revisions that will provide meaningful relief
from the unnecessary complexities and compliance costs that the top-heavy rules represent,
especially for small businesses.

Your willingness to work with me on these issues gives me confidence that we can
address the automatic-rollover provision and the revisions to the top-heavy rules before this
legislation is signed into law. Accordingly, please add my name as a co-sponsor of Retirement
Security and Savings Act.

Again, thank you for your commitment to the cause of pension reform and simplification,
and I am grateful for the hard work of Diann Howland of the Finance Committee staff on this
bill. Ilook forward to continuing our efforts to enact the strongest legislation possible for the
benefit of the country’s small businesses and the millions of Americans saving for their

retirement.

Christopher S. Bond
Chairman




